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I know that if the following happens a lot of us Notaries that notarize documents inside our business
would not renew.  The only documents I notarize are documents generated inside our business and
not from the general public.  In my case the same document is notarized over 1,000 times a year.  I
have been a notary for over 40 years and have followed the rules but I see that the state is going to
make it so stringent that a lot of us will not renew which hurts the companies we work for.  You
don’t even have to take a driving test every four years.
 
•             Amend rules to require notaries to take a notary course and pass an exam in order to renew
their commissions.
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